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FEB 12 &
Laurie Fowler, Esquire
Suite 220 - Grant Building IN RESPONSE REFER
44 Broad Street, NW TO FOIA-84-714 AND
Atlanta, GA 30303 FOIA-85-202

Dear Ms. Fowler:

This is in response to your letters dated August 30, 1984, and March 21, 1985,
in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), all
records related to the Safety Evaluation Report for the operating license stage
and seismic characteristics at the Vogtle plant.

The NRC has previously responded to two FOIA requests for records subject to
your request. Copies of those requests and NRC's response letters, listed on
the enclosed Appendix A, are enclosed.

The documents which were disclosed in response to those requests mav be
obtained from the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) located at i/17 H Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20555.

Sincerely,
Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX A

FOIA-84-430

05/23/84
06/14/84
07/C6/84
02/19/85
02/28/85
07/11/85%

Request Tetter to NRC from N. Bell

Response letter to N. Bell from NRC
Response letter to N. Bell from NRC
Response Tetter to N. Bell from NRC
Response letter to N. [£211 from NRC
Response letter to N. Bell from NRC

FOIA-84-663

08/06/85
08/30/85
11/27/85
01/31/86

Request letter to NRC from N. Bell
Response letter to N. Bell from NRC
Response letter to N. Bell from NRC

Response letter to N. Bell from NRC

FOIA-84-714 and
FOIA-85-202




